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June 19, 2020      VIA EMAIL 
 

Hon. Jena Griswold 
Colorado Secretary of State 
1700 Broadway, Suite 200 
Denver, CO 80290 
 
Re: Comments on Proposed Rules 
 
Secretary Griswold, 

I want to thank you for inviting comments on your proposed Election Rules dated May 15, 2020 and 
thank you for considering our input.  It’s very clear that both you and your staff have put in a lot of time 
to draft these in the spirit of making our elections better for every Coloradan.  

We support these proposed rules as currently drafted and my office does not have any technical 
comments or edits. Thank you again and please feel free to reach out to my office if you have any 
questions or concerns. 

In Solidarity, 

 

Hon. Paul D. López 

Clerk and Recorder 
City and County of Denver 
 
 

 


